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To: Honorable Mayor Skip Baliles and Members of the City Council 

Through: Danny Roberts, City Manager 

From: Timothy Johnson, Fire Chief 

Date: October 10, 2024  

Subject: Adoption of Gwinnett County Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Plan 

RECOMMENDATION:  

Staff recommends the City Council adopt the Gwinnett County Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard 

Mitigation Plan.  

FISCAL IMPLICATION:  

This request will be beneficial to the City with allowing us to receive certain federal 

reimbursements for incidents that are deemed local emergencies through Gwinnett County. 

BACKGROUND:  

The City of Loganville have always participated with Walton County EMA in their Hazard 

Mitigation Plan and was always under the assumption that we could only participate with one 

County. Being that our City is divided between two Counties, we found out that we could 

participate with both. This allows more opportunities to recover some cost that the City may 

have incurred during a natural disaster.     

DISCUSSION:  

Adoption of the Gwinnett County Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Plan. 
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